Miller, Debra

From: John Walker <jwalker@qaltek.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 1:14 PM

To: Maciol, Jocelyn

Cc: sam@gases101l.com; Herrera, Tomas; Sepulveda, Lymari

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Gases 101 LLC request - correction to SSDR No: NR-1417-D-101-
E

Attachments: Letter confirming no further changes to NRC license from Gases101 LLC 8-3-17.pdf

Dear Ms. Maciol,
| have attached a letter from Gases 101 stating the requested information.

Best regards,

o

John Walker

Branch Manager

Qal-Tek

1107 Wonder Drive Suite 104
Round Rock, Texas 78681

(P) 512-407-9252

(C) 512-289-5356
jwalker@galtek.com
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From: Maciol, Jocelyn [mailto:Jocelyn.Maciol@nrc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 12:27 PM

To: John Walker <jwalker@qaltek.com>

Cc: sam@gases101.com; Herrera, Tomas <Tomas.Herrera@nrc.gov>; Sepulveda, Lymari <Lymari.Sepulveda@nrc.gov>
Subject: Gases 101 LLC request - correction to SSDR No: NR-1417-D-101-E

Dear Mr. Walker,

On June 7, 2017, you sent a request to Mr. Tomas Herrera, via email, to change the serialization of the
ChemPro100i, FXi, and DM models on the Gases 101 LLC’s Sealed Source Device Registration.

In order for us to proceed with the request, would you confirm that no other information that was provided
during the last application review has changed?



Please submit the requested information within 30 calendar days of the date of this e-mail. The information
should be submitted in an official letter with proper signature we can accept the response as an attachment to
an e-mail or via facsimile at 301-415-5955. If we do not receive complete information within 30 days, we will
consider your request as having been abandoned by you. This is without prejudice to the submission of a
complete new request.

Thanks,
Jocelyn Maciol
U.S. NRC
NMSS/MSTR



Gases101 LLC

1107 Wonder St. Ste. 103
Round Rock, Texas 78681
Phone: 512-436-8923
Fax: 877-344-2739

August 3, 2017

Jocelyn Maciol

U.S. NRC

NMSS/MSTR

RE: NRC LICENSE # 4235292-01E / Request to change serialization

Jocelyn,

In regard to John Walker’s request for change in serialization, this letter is to
confirm no other information that was provided during the last application review
has changed.

Singdrely,

Sam Summers
Operations Manager
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